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Journeying Together in Christ 

7 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 5, 

 

On Thursday 4 January 2024, Year 5 will be having an Egyptian Day and the children in St 

Philip’s class are invited to come to school dressed as an Egyptian or even something Egyptian 

themed if they would like to.  Please see pictures below for examples.  Please do not buy 

anything special for the day, white oversized t shirts with belts and a head dress made from 

card would be great. 

 

                  
 

During the day the children will take part in a food tasting activity.  Please let the school office 

know in the form below if your child has any dietary requirements. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hart 

Class Teacher 

 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to try some Egyptian food during the Year 5 Egyptian themed day 

on Thursday 4 January 2024. 
 

  YES   NO 
 

Dietary Requirements _____________________________________________________ 
 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature ____________________________ Date ____________________ 
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